
W. T. GRANT COMPANY 
DEPARTMENT STORES 

May 1, 1943 

Dr. Frank Reade, President 
Georgia State Womans College 
Valdosta, Georgia 

Dear Dr. Reade: 

On behalf of the Lowndes County War Bond 
and Savings Committee, I want to express my 
sincere thanks and deep appreciation for 
accepting the Sponsorship of the Campaign for 
the month of April. 

The College is due hearty congratulations 
for the splendid success of this drive. 

Please convey our thanks to the entire 
Student Body and Faculty. 

Yours very truly, 

Frank Rose, Chairman 


